
Nurses working in this area of health have reviewed proposals to move the  
NICE Technology Appraisal guidance no. 81; on the frequency of application of topical 
corticosteroids for eczema to the static list.  They have indicated that they are not aware of 
any evidence that will have any material effect on this proposal, therefore, have no objection 
to this proposal.  There are no further comments to be submitted on behalf of the Royal 
College of Nursing.   
  
Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to this proposal. Please acknowledge receipt.  
  
Regards 
  
 


